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Halloween Lunch 
On Thursday 21st October our school cooks will be preparing a scary school 
lunch. On the menu are Witchy Fish Fingers, Broomstick Chips, Goulish Cheesy 
Pizza, Bubbling Beans, Phantom Peas, Halloween Cupcake or Spooky Biscuit.   
If your child does not usually have a school lunch and would like to have our 
Halloween themed lunch on this day for a cost of £2.15 for KS2 children (to be 
paid via ParentPay) and free for Reception and KS1 children, please complete 

the form at the bottom of the letter sent home earlier this week. 
 

Harvest Assembly  
We will not be holding our usual harvest assembly again this year, instead we will 
have a harvest assembly just for the children. This year we would like to support 
the local foodbank by making a monetary donation so that they can top up their 
stocks with items that are needed but are not often donated. If you would like to 
make a donation, please login to ParentPay by Thursday 21st October where there 
will be an option to make your donation if you would like to. 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor. 
 

All parents other than those employed at the school for more than 500 hours per year or who are 
elected members of the Local Authority (LA) are eligible to stand for election.  This includes: 
 

 parents of children attending nursery either full-time or part-time 
 

 any person who is not the natural parent but has parental responsibility for or who has care 
of a pupil registered at the school (Education Act 1996, Section 576) 

 

If you are interested in becoming a Governor please complete the nomination form attached to this 
email. 
 

The completed and duly signed nomination form should be returned to school by Friday 15th 
October 2021.   
 

Where the number of nominations is equal to, or fewer than, the places available, no ballot will be 
necessary.  Any remaining vacancies will be appointed by our Governing Body. Should a ballot be 
required each parent will be sent a voting form. When the process has been finalised school will 
inform the parent body via email.  School and Governor Support Service will write formally to all 
nominees confirming the outcome of the ballot. 
 

Dates for your diary… 
 

Flu Immunisations Monday 11th October 

EYFS Autumn Walk Tuesday 19th October am 

Y3 and Y4 Autumn Walk Tuesday 19th October pm 

KS1 Autumn Walk Wednesday 20th October am 

Y5 and Y6 Autumn Walk Wednesday 20th October pm 

Halloween Dress Up Day Thursday 21st October 

School Closes for Half Term Thursday 21st October 

School Re-opens Monday 1st November 
 

S. Kitching 
Headteacher 
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